
KENOSHA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY BOARD CHAMBERS  

COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
November 14, 2023 

 
The Committee Of The Whole Meeting was called to order by Chairman Nudo at 6:30 p.m., in the 

County Board Chambers located in the Administration Building. 

Roll Call was taken. 

Present: Supervisors Bashaw, Belsky, Berg, Decker, Franco, Gaschke, Geertsen, Kubicki, Nordigian, 

Nudo, O’Day, Poole, Rodriguez, Rose, Stock, Stocker, Thomas, Wamboldt, and Yuhas 

Excused: Supervisors Gentz, Grady, Karow, and Nedweski  

Present: 19 Excused: 4 
 

Citizen Comments 
The following citizens spoke against the casino: Paul Nelson (7548 29th Ave, Kenosha), Kevin Krantz 
(16807 60th St, Kenosha), Steve Guion (6717 144th Ave, Kenosha), Mike Nedvidek (7413 10th Ave, 
Kenosha), Pamela Mundling (7327 11th Ave, Kenosha), Axel Segovia (1850 17th Ave, Kenosha), Katherine 
Woods (3908 51st Ave, Kenosha), Lorri Pickens, Michael McTernan (6633 Greenbay Rd, Kenosha). 
 
The following citizen spoke in favor of the casino: Kevin Boyle (6815 35th Ave, Kenosha). 
 
Presentation On The Proposed Menominee/Hard Rock Casino Project 
 
Adjourn 
 
It was moved by Vice Chair Decker, seconded by Supervisor Rodriguez to adjourn at 11:16 p.m. On a 
voice vote, motion passed. 
 
Prepared by: Amanda Sorensen, Chief Deputy County Clerk 
Submitted by: Regi Waligora, County Clerk 


